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The past year has been a challenging one for the club and its Committee as it continues to grow.
The membership numbers and numbers of those participating in teams have increased again this
year and the club has had to become more formalised in a lot of the things we do because of
this. Our current membership stands at 88; our biggest ever number at any given time in our
history.

| would add my thanks to the rest of the Committee and particularly the hard work of Adrian,
whose efforts have been essential in keeping the club moving forward. Our new Treasurer Cathy
has also been a major asset to the club with her OCD-style accounting. And | would also like to
mention the great work Laura has done in pulling together our forward strategy. The strategy will
help us to prioritise our efforts and hopefully make the best use of our resources.

Related to this | would like to re-emphasise that this is a club made up of its individual members
and we all have a stake in it. In order to improve what we do and keep people happy we need a
huge amount of voluntary effort. So please think about helping your club in any small way that
you can over the coming year.



